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Term 2 Week 1 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

FUNKY HAIR
FRIDAY

DOJO SHOP

ATTENDANCE 

On Friday, the whole school went crazy with
bright coloured hair, clips, bows - even a Prime
bottle to celebrate Funky Hair Friday. This was
to raise money for the PTA with all money going
into the other fundraising activities that the PTA
are planning for the rest of the year. The PTA
met on Friday and elected a new Chair - we
welcome Kirsty Hutchins to the team and are
looking forward to all the exciting events. 

Attendance at school is so important. Our academic
results show that children that are in school 95% of the
time or more, make better than expected progress. We
are keen to work with all families to improve
attendance and are keen to hear any ideas you might
have about how to do this. If your child’s attendance is
below 95% and you need some help with this, please
come in and see us for a chat!

The Class Dojo shop is open! There are
a range of prizes to suit all points
budgets, starting at 30 points and
rising to 500. Children can save their
points throughout the year to spend
on something big! 

2023-2024


